
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
  

Image shows the area where 
I propose to replace the 
windows with a set of 
French doors to lead to the 
external space. These 
windows are located off the 
dining room.   

From this image you can see that 
previously the window has been 
reduced in size.    



 
  

Image shows the current 
exit to the outside space and 
is part of the single skin 
extension to the property.  



 


